
 

TO: All Local Lodges affiliated with District 141 

RE: Community Service Workshop 

 

30 October 2024 

 

Dear Sisters, Brothers and Siblings,  

 

District Lodge 141 is excited to announce an upcoming Community Service workshop to empower 

our members to engage more effectively and meaningfully with community initiatives in their local 

areas. This one-day workshop will delve into the significance of giving back to our communities and 

will offer valuable insights to encourage greater involvement across our membership. 

 

We strongly encourage you to send at least one member from your Local Lodge who is actively 

involved with your Community Service Committee. For those without a designated committee, 

consider sending a representative from your executive board to disseminate the knowledge gained 

among your members. 

 

The workshop is scheduled for March 26, 2025 between 9am and 5pm at the District Lodge 141 

Headquarters, located at 1771 Commerce Drive, Elk Grove Village, IL 60007. Participants should plan 

for travel days on Tuesday March 25 and Thursday March 27, 2025. 

 

There is no registration fee for this event, however any expenses incurred for lodging, lost time, per 

diem, and travel will be the responsibility of the respective Local Lodges. Lunch will be provided.  

 

We have arranged a block of rooms available for booking until March 1, 2025, at the Hampton Inn 

and Suites, Rosemont, Chicago/O’Hare, situated at 9480 W. Higgins Rd, Rosemont, IL 60018. The 

room rate is $143 per night plus tax. Attendees can reserve their rooms using this 

link  https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/communityserviceworkshopmarch2025/ 

 

For any inquiries regarding the workshop, feel free to contact District 141 Community Service 

Director, Cristina Odoardi at 617-593-2963, or Ann Clifford at 847-640-2222.   

 

To register members for this event, please click the link here https://iam141.org/register-for-the-

2025-district-141-community-service-workshop/  Attendees must be submitted no later than March 

1, 2025. 

 

Thank you for your attention and participation in this significant initiative. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Michael G. Klemm 

President and Directing General Chair 

IAM District 141 

 

cc:  Cristina Odoardi- Community Service Director 
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